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1. There should be speed bumps as drivers are speeding which endangers the community
2. The Lane way adjacent to lacrosse trail often has vehicles parked in non parking zones which is
also a concern
3. Residents who care for their lawns are being incorrectly billed for water waste during summer
months when the majority of water is used to maintain the property and soft landscaping.
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I thank you kindly for taking the time to read our opinion in regards to this matter. I sincerely hope
that the Silva family does not need to waste any valuable time or money to destroy something that
was built to improve their home. 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Elizabeth and Mohendra Bisnauth 
16 Lacrosse Trail 
Kleinburg, Ontario 
L4H4S8
--
Kind Regards, 
 
Elizabeth Perri-Bisnauth 


